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 Reminders 
Thursday, 8/20                                    

SAVE THE DATE                                      
4th Grade Curriculum Night 6-7:30PM    

ACM 5:00PM                                    
FOCUS 5:30PM      

 
Please remember to check your 
child’s Friday Folder each week. 

Review and sign the conduct card and 
all tests. 

Thank you for sending in a healthy 
snack for your child each day. 

 

 

 

Our PAW-rific Week In Review! 
Fourth graders are INCREDIBLE! They came to school with big 
smiles and were eager to get started. What an AMAZINGLY 
BUSY first week we had! Our days were packed with learning 
and fun! We took many opportunities to get to know one 
another and made new friends. Our focus this first week was to 
learn about our classroom procedures and the expectations for 
behavior & work habits.  

I am very excited about the new school year and look forward 
to working with this wonderful group of children. We have 
already started our first units in Math, Science, Social Studies, 
and Writing.  

Our Curriculum Night is scheduled for Thursday, 8/19. I hope 
you will join us because I do have a lot to share with you, and I 
am sure you have many questions.  

I greatly appreciate your support and thank you in advance for 
all your assistance this year. Together, we can ensure a 
successful year for your child!  

Deena Nowicki  

Letters Home 

Students were very excited to write 
their very first letters to you as fourth 
graders! They will be writing to you 
every Friday in their composition 
notebook labeled “Letters Home.”  
The first letter your child wrote was 
without any assistance from me. You 
will be amazed at the progress your 
child makes as the year goes by. 
Please read your child’s letter and 
write back to them each week. The 
“Letters Home” notebook can be 
found in your child’s Friday Folder. 
Students are looking forward to 
reading your letters in class every 
Monday!                                            
Please don’t forget to write back. 

 

Happy Birthday              
Bella! 

 

Wish List                                                      
Gift cards to:                                                                            

Target, Walmart, Kroger                                                                 
(I use these gift cards every week to buy items to enrich our lessons.)     
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   Specials Rotation Next Week 

Nowicki   - Music, Art, PE, Spanish, Technology 

Writing Binders 
Students are coming home with their new Writer’s Notebook 

(binder) this weekend. They have 2 pieces of cardstock. One is for 

photographs and the other is to make a creative cover for their 

notebook. Please have them finish by next Friday. The notebook will 

need to come back to school every day. Once the students complete 

their cardstock designs, the notebooks will stay at school. 


